
From: Leuthauser, Scott
To: Clayton Roger; Herb; Christopher Wentlent (cwentlent@gmail.com)
Cc: Vennes, Yannick; Collins, Kyle; Rose, Peter
Subject: PRR 151
Date: Friday, April 14, 2023 11:30:47 AM

I am writing this email to provide comments to the New York State Reliability Committee –
Executive Committee (“NYSRCEC”) efforts to comply with “PRR 151- Establish Minimum
Interconnection Standards for Large Facilities Inverter Based Resources (IBR) based on IEEE
Standard 2800-2022”.  I am requesting clarity with regards to proposed applicability of this
PRR 151 as it relates to (i) Existing system (e.g. the Chateauguay “back-to-back”
converter/inverter) and/or (ii) New, large scale Inverter and/or (iii) any Existing system
commonly referred to as DC Lite system, and/or (iv) any new system commonly referred to as
DC Lite system.
 
Sincerely,
Scott Leuthauser
Hydro Quebec Energy Service U.S.
Office: 315-381-3228
Cell.: 860-539-4283
Leuthauser.scott@hydro.qc.ca
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